

Part of:

Breckon Hill Primary School

Breckon Hill Road Middlesbrough TS4 2DS

Tel: 01642 243044

Headteacher: Mrs J Smith

e-mail: contact@breckonhillprimary.co.uk website: www.breckonhillprimary.co.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

27.11.2023

On Tuesday 12th December 2023 a Christmas lunch will be served and Parent/Carer's of children who bring a packed lunch may choose to have a school meal on this day.

If your child normally has a packed lunch and would like to have a school meal on 12.12.2023, you will need to order before Thursday 30th November 2023 via the school office by:

• reply email contact@breckonhillprimary.co.uk

Placing learners and learning at the heart of all that we do.

- telephone 01642 243044
- in person at the school office

The last day to order will be Thursday 30th November.

The cost will be £2.40 for families who pay for school meals, payable online via www.parentpay.com There is no charge if you are entitled to free school meals.

There will be the usual offer of alternative food options alongside the Christmas Roast and the weekly menu commencing will become available to view on our school website here: <u>Lunchtime Menu</u>

https://www.breckonhillprimary.co.uk/lunchtime-menu/



















